
 Notice of Quorum 

November 21, 2024 — 4:00 PM 

Katie Bonnell Park 

Livingston, MT 

  

 

 

The City of Livingston hereby provides notice that on Thursday, November 21, 2024, a quorum 

of the members of the City Commission is expected to be present from 4:00 PM to 5:00 PM at 

Katie Bonnell Park for the Groundbreaking Ceremony for the Wellness Center. 

The Commission will be in attendance to show support for this exciting community project. No 

policy discussions will occur, nor will any decisions be made during this time. 

Members of the public are encouraged to attend and join in this special occasion as we 

celebrate the beginning of a project that will provide lasting benefits to the health and wellness 

of our community.   

For more information, please contact Emily Hutchinson, City Clerk. 

 

 


